
October 1, 2019

Sandra Keeney
City Secretary
City of Winston-Salem
101 N Main Street
Winston-Salem, NC 27102

RE: City Council Meeting, October 7, 2019 – Zoning Docket W-2936

Dear Ms. Keeney:

The petitioner of Zoning Docket W-2936 cordially requests a continuance from the October 7, 2019 City Council
meeting to the November 4, 2019 meeting. The continuance will provide additional time to review and make potential
modifications to the proposed site plan and building elevations for Planning Staff review.

Sincerely,

Luke A. Dickey
Vice President
Stimmel Associates, PA

LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE CIVIL ENGINEERING LAND PLANNING

Received 
City Secretary Office

October 1, 2019


